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 Council Corner
At the village council meeting the new clerk, Julie Hartford, was sworn in and a tribute was

paid to  Theresa  Gross  for  her  ten  years of  service  to the  village.   Ed Manuszak,  the new

superintendent of the Dundee school system was present and introduced himself to everyone.

The dates and hours for the council and planning commission meetings were approved for the

year and will be posted on line.  Also confirmed were the members of the standing committees

for the village.  The rest of the meeting was devoted to the normal operation items that make

the village run the way it should.  

Think Spring!!

The Maybee Day Committee is  thinking spring as  they  held  their  first  organizational  meeting
January 11th.  Maybee Day 2017 will be held on Saturday, May 20th from 9am – 5pm.  As always,
the committee welcomes new ideas, suggestions and especially new members.  Being a part of
the Maybee Day Committee is an easy and fun way to give back to your community with very little
time commitment.  If  you are interested in helping out in any way, please contact Stephannie
Suydam at First Merit Bank 734-587-7725 or Brad Rogers at 734-708-1199.

***************************************************************************************************************

*****************************************************

Maybee Village Lighting Contest
  A correction regarding the winners of  the lighting contest  posted in last  months Voice of

Maybee.   Harold Heisler on Center Street was the winner and not Harold Helzer on Short

Street.  

****************************************************************************

Changes in the village
By the end of the month some of the older buildings will look a lot newer.  First Merit

Bank will under go a complete change inside and out as it becomes Huntington Bank.

The whole inside will be new and a lot more open with a lot of new inovations.  On the

outside  it  will  look  a  lot  greener.   Next  door  the  Maybee  branch  library  will  be

modernized with a new more open counter and work space for the staff.  We think that

you will feel a lot more welcome when you walk through the doors.  The Little Brown

Jug has a new look on the East side of the building but only because of a little run-in

with a car.  It's good to see the local businesses working to make the Village of Maybee

a great place to live.  Other businesses are welcome to do the same.  "Maybee the Best

Little Town in Michigan"



 


